
Holidays in term time 

 

Parents should avoid booking family holidays during school term time. If this is 

unavoidable they should write to the Headteacher in advance with the dates the 

child will be out of school. All holidays during term time will be recorded as 

unauthorised. (Leave will only be granted in extremely exceptional 

circumstances). 

 


